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Donna Conkling

From: Jane <jjbuckhome@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 1:55 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Curbside vs. regular pick-up

Please continue to pick up from the house NOT curbside.  I feel our senior 
citizens would have a lot of difficulty.   
Also, the way people leave even their newspapers and recyclables makes the 
village look "bad". 
 
Thank you,  Mrs. Buck 
  

Jane V. Buck 

914-506-0157 (c) 
 
  


